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MEMORANDUM FOR U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) ATTN: Anne 
Defrancisco, Acting Chief Commercial, Industrial, R&D and Academic Branch, Division 
of Nuclear Materials Safety, Region I, 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100, King of 
Prussia, PA 19406 

SUBJECT: Response to U.S. Army Aviation and Missile Command (AMCOM)--NRC 
INSPECTION NO. 03036195/2018001 

1. References: 

a. Letter, Office of the NRC Region I, 28 October 2019, Subject: U.S. Army Aviation 
and Missile Command, NRC Inspection Number 03036195/2018001. 

b. Memorandum, AMCOM, AMSAM-SF, 19 March 2019, Subject: Reply to a Notice 
of Violation, Docket No. 030-36195, License No. 01-00126-21; Reply to NRC Letter of 
25 February 2019. 

2. In response to Reference 1a, addressed in the sequence order of inquiry, the 
AMCOM Safety Office offers the following responses. 

a. The date when the co-location and inventory at Temple, TX was achieved or will 
be achieved: 

The single laser unit to be co-located to Temple, TX arrived there on 25 November 
2019. A previously contracted vendor pick-up was made on 21 November 2019 ahead 
of the arrival of this last laser to be disposed. Previously contracted activities of the 
vendor did not allow accommodating the last arriving laser in the 21 November 2019 
disposition. 

b. A progress update regarding final inventory and licensed material dispensation. 

(1) As of 25 November 2019, laser inventory is as follows: 

Temple, TX 
Crash/loss 
Foreign Military Sales 
Disposed 

1 
38 
225 
260 
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(2) The single laser remaining at Temple, Texas will not allow the original 
disposal completion date of 31 December 2019 to be met. Final disposition by 
contracted vendor anticipated by 14 February, 2020. 

(3) After confirmation of final laser disposal, initiation of the license termination 
process is anticipated. 

3. The point of contact is Mr. Wayne Deason, AMSAM-SFO, email 
harold.w.deason.civ@mail.mil, 256-842-3250. 
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PATRICIA S. VITTITOW 
Director, AMCOM Safety Office 


